
MDCA 8 july General meeting Chairpersons report 

The unveiling of the Seaton Valley Sculpture at the top of Seaton valley Road, being the third and 
last of the Mapua/Ruby Bay sculpture,  was held on July 4 and saw about 20 persons including 
Mayor King plus the Trust members. Karakia and mihi from local Rakatira and kaumatua started 
the ceremony and two short speeches before the crowd retired for some kai. 

Hopefully I will be able to announce at this meeting whether we will be having a question and 
answer session with our MP Maureen Pugh 

The exec has resolved that, given there are some outstanding matters that need to be resolved 
with the new constitution, presentation of this to the general membership will be delayed 
probably until after the AGM in August.  

 

Jim Vause 

 

 

 

 


